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Boil Water Notice Rescinded
On June 26, 2024, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) required our Jim Hogg County public
water system WCID #2, PWS ID: TX1240001, to issue a Boil Water Notice (BWN) to inform customers that due to the
presence of contaminants or discontinuation of service, the water in our system must be boiled before consumption.

Our system has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore proper pressure, disinfectant levels, and/or
bacteriological quality and has provided TCEQ with test results indicating that the water NO LONGER requires boiling
as of 07/01/2024.

If you have questions, please contact Tomás Barraz, Jr. at (361) 527-0083.

If a customer wishes to contact TCEQ, they may call (512) 239-4691.
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